
  
May 
Mon 20 Year 6 Careers Talk 
Monday 20th - Friday 24th May Walk to School Week 
Monday 20th - Friday 24th May Year 4-8 Exam Week 
Mon 20 Raising Resilience Parent Drop in Session 
  (two spaces still available) 
Mon 20 Year 2 Introduction to Bounce Parent Talk  
Thu 23 Year 6 Geography Trip to Thames Explorer 
Thu 23 Pre-Prep Summer Concert (everyone welcome) 
Monday 27th - Friday 31st May Half Term 
June  
Mon 3 Year 5-Year 8 Swimming Gala Event  
Mon 3 Year 6 Careers Talk 
Mon 3 Partridge eggs arriving 
Tue 4 Year 7 Geography Field Trip to Bushy Park 
Tue 4 Year 6 Zentangle Workshop 
Tue 4 Reception pupils 2024 Welcome Event 
Thu 6 Y6-8 Loudspeaker (Public Speaking and  
  Confidence Building) Workshop 
Thu 6 Reception 2024 Information evening and 
  drinks 
Thu 6 Journey Through Prep: Year 2 to Year 3 

Friday 17th May 2024 

 

 

After their commitments to senior school exams, our Year 6 
children have embraced some wonderful opportunities since 
and this week featured a significant highlight: our Enterprise 
Fair.  Through a series of STRIDE workshops aimed to help the 
children develop business and marketing plans, groups 
presented to a panel of judges on Wednesday and then set up 
their stalls on the front lawn, looking to maximise those 
profits!  I know that our esteemed judges, Mrs Sowah, Mrs 
Jones and Mrs McCarey, were very impressed with the 
professionalism and teamwork on show during the pitches, 
and creativity, energy and business acumen were very much in 
evidence during the fair. I left with a healthy smoothy, an 
illustrated rugby bookmark and won a fidget toy!  I gather the 
final totals saw profits of £800.68 from sales, after initial 
expenditure of £211.70, which would certainly impress Sir 
Alan Sugar. Thank you to our judges, the Year 6 form teachers 
and, of course, to Mr Hoo for overseeing this exciting project. 

Year 1 have also demonstrated some very creative thinking 
this week, given my observations of Mrs Lindsay’s class 
assembly all about the environment and re-cycling. The 
children confidently shared the story of ‘Michael Recycle’, 
then quizzed the audience about the time it takes for 
materials to degrade and how we should change our 
behaviours to protect the future. The children spoke, sang and 
acted beautifully and showcased some very dapper re-cycled 
headwear and eye-catching artwork which might have 
prompted some ideas for the children involved in next year’s 
Enterprise Fair.  

On Tuesday, Year 3 hopped on a coach to head down to 
Marchants Hill, a PGL centre, for their first ever residential 
stay overnight south of Guildford. The children tackled all 
sorts of physical and teamwork challenges, not least the trials 
and tribulations of making sure the duvet covers and pillows 
were shipshape for a good night’s rest. The Year 3 team were 
incredibly impressed with the children’s resilience, 
determination and maturity, making the most of this 
formative experience.  

Finally, this afternoon witnessed a brand-new event at TPS – 
our inaugural Grandparent’s Day for Year 2– which saw over 
40 guests share some special time with the children before a 
high tea in the Hall and a chance to say ‘thank you’. Events like 
this emphasize the key values we espouse of being 
‘Courteous’ and ‘Considerate’ at all times, especially to family 
members who do so much for the children. We hope 
everyone who joined us felt welcome and cherished.  You 
deserve it! 

Oliver Barrett, Headmaster 

 

All up to date events information can be found on MSP. 

 KEY EVENT DATES  

 

 

 

 

My School Portal is a great school-to-parent communication 
system. Here you will find the latest events, which can be synced 
with your electronic calendar, weekly menus and copies of all 
letters sent home.  

Below are weekly updated online bulletins for school areas: 

Pre Prep — messages from Mrs Barnes including club collection   
Click Here 

Safeguarding & Wellbeing messages from our 
Designated Safeguarding Team  
Click Here 

School Meals week commencing: 20th May : Menu Week 3 

 May 

Boys 

Wed 22 Year 5 Boys A&B vs Hampton Prep 

Wed 22 Year 6 Boys A&B vs Hampton Prep 

Fri 24 Year 4 Boys A&B vs Hampton Prep 

Fri 24 Year 3 Boys A&B vs Hampton Prep 

Girls 

Wed 22 Year 5 Girls A,B&C vs Newland House 

Fri 24 Year 4 Girls A,B&C vs Unicorn 

Fri 24 Year 3 Girls A,B&C vs Unicorn  

All up to date fixture information can be found on MSP. 

 FIXTURE DATES  

https://twickenhamprep.myschoolportal.co.uk/pupil-documents/146
https://twickenhamprep.myschoolportal.co.uk/pupil-documents/146
https://twickenhamprep.myschoolportal.co.uk/login
https://twickenhamprep.myschoolportal.co.uk/page/55


 

 

 

 

Half Term Art Club with 

 Mrs Fox and Mrs Lindsay 

We are offering a 2-day course this Half 

Term holiday! 

Wednesday 29th and Thursday 30th May 

9.30am – 3pm 

@ the Hub  

The art course is open to Year 1 - 8 

Cost for 2-day course: £120 which includes all materials. 

To reserve your child’s place, please contact: 

 jfox@twickenhamprep.co.uk 

We look forward to 
welcoming you all to 
our Pre-Prep Summer 
concert - Fairy Tales on 
Thursday 23rd May. 
The concert starts at 
2.30 - 3.30pm.  

 

Year 6 Enterprise Fair made a profit of 
£800.68 from their sales from a turnover of 
£1012.38 and an initial expenditure of 
£211.70 

Thank you to Mrs Sowah, Mrs Jones and Mrs 
McCarey for being our esteemed judges. 

Tickets for the TPS Summer Fair 
on Saturday 15 June (12 - 3pm) 
are available on MSP here 

Numbers are strictly limited so 
buy ASAP to avoid 
disappointment!  (A gentle 
reminder that all volunteers 
must 
have a 
ticket).  

 

Don’t forget the Year 2 Bounce Talk for 

parents is on Monday 20th May at 3.30 - 4pm 

in the Hall.  All children will be supervised.  

mailto:jfox@twickenhamprep.co.uk
https://twickenhamprep.myschoolportal.co.uk/event/2006

